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This half term has flown by and once again it has been a busy time in school with some great learning 
taking place.  Walking around school earlier this week there was a real buzz around classes with lots of 
different lessons taking place both inside and outside including basketball coaching, growing plants and 
watching the lifecycle of a butterfly. The Y6 children have also started work on their enterprise challenge 
for the summer fair after enjoying pizza last week as their end of SATs reward (thank you to the FoRS).   
Each week our Celebration Assembly highlights some of this work and it is always great to see the range 
of things the awards are given out for.  It really shows the wide variety of achievements the children 
make each week.  We hope that everyone has a good half term holiday next week! 
 
 
Y5/6 Area Cricket Competition  
Well done to the ten children who represented not only school but also Northallerton at the area cricket 
finals in Thirsk on Wednesday.  The competition between the five teams was close with only thirteen 
runs separating the winners from Romanby who came second.  Amongst the many highlights, including 
Matthew’s four wickets in four balls, was the way in which the team worked together and improved 
over the course of the day. 
 
 
Y3/4 Cricket Competition 
We went to the Y3/4 Cricket tournament.  At the event there were 6 schools and we came joint 3rd with 
Broomfield.   Although it was cold, we still tried our best.  We had to put our jumpers under our 
Romanby T Shirts!  Mrs E was a very good coach.  By Lucy, Toby, Harry and Owen 
  
 
Tchoukball 
Emily, Jimi, Dylan, Charlotte, Ruby, Tabitha, Qiyaam, Ted, Rex and Ruby 
all proudly represented Romanby Primary School in a Tchoukball 
Competition at Northallerton Leisure Centre.  After learning the 5 ‘tricky’ 
rules of the fame, the children played against 5 of the other 6 schools 
who attended the competition.  Well done to all the children who 
participated. 
 
 
Midday Supervisor 
We have a vacancy for a midday supervisor to cover sickness absence up until January 2026 (Grade: AB, 
Salary: £12.60 per hour, 8.75 hours per week, Mon-Fri 11.40am-1.25pm).  If you know of someone who 
may be interested then please ask them to contact the school office for further details.  
 
Lost Property 
We have a lot of lost property in school at the moment, particularly unnamed jumpers and cardigans.  If 
your child is missing something then the items can be found in the boxes in the entrance ways. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Final call for 2025 teacher training recruitment 
Interested in becoming a teacher? Attend the free Get Into Teaching Leeds event from 5 -
8pm on Thursday 5th June. Red Kite Teacher Training will be on hand to answer your questions about 
local training opportunities. 
  
These free events are a great opportunity to: 

✅Get expert advice on funding and your application 

✅Talk to teachers and course providers 

✅Connect with people like you considering a career in teaching 
  
Book now: Get Into Teaching event: Yorkshire and the Humber | Get Into Teaching GOV.UK 
 

 
 
Out of school success 
Congratulations to Max and Flynn who have signed for 
Middlesbrough Academy for the 25/26 season. 
 
 
 
Diary Dates  
 

• 26th May  Half term week 

• 4th June  Y5/6 Sports hall Athletics 

• 11th June  Y3/4 Sports hall Athletics 

• 12th June  KS2 Sports Day 

• 13th June  KS2 Mini-Triathlon - Brownlee Foundation 

• 17th June  Y5/6 Performance – 9.15am 

• 17th June  Y5/6 Performance – 6.00pm 

• 18th June  Y3/4 Mini Tennis Competition 

• 24th and 25th June Year 3/4 Romans workshops  

• 26th June  Class Photos 

• 27th June  Summer Fair 

• 30th June  Y6 London Residential Visit 

• 3rd July   EYFS/KS1 Sports Day  

• 9th July   Y1/2 Multiskills Event 

• 9th July   Year 3/4 theme open afternoon for parents – 2.30pm 

• 9th July   Open Evening 

• 10th July   Y1/2 visit to Monk Park Farm 

• 16th July  Leavers Assembly - 9.00am 

• 18th July  Last day of term 

Dates are also on our website Calendar < Romanby Primary School 
 

https://getintoteaching.education.gov.uk/events/250605-get-into-teaching-yorkshire-and-the-humber-event
http://romanby.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/calendar/


Stars of the Week  
Every Friday we have a special celebration assembly when staff give out awards that link to our “Secrets 
of Success”.  Congratulations to the following children who received the ‘’Star of the Week’’ award in 
our last two celebration assemblies: 
 

Reception James, Oscar, Ruby, Harvey 

Mrs. Seal’s class  Daisy, Lily, Josh, Philippa 

Mrs. Whittaker’s class Max, Theo, Nancy, Joshua 

Mrs. Weeks’ and  
Mrs. Crocker’s class 

Ella, Violet, Alina, Caspar, William 

Mrs. Holme’s class Sophia, Wren, James, Ethan  

Mrs. Hugill’s class William, Heather-Grace, Thomas, Charlotte 

Mrs. Slaney’s class Elliot, Tyler, Emilia, Emilia 

Mrs. Howe’s and Mrs. 
Mayhew’s class 

Edie, Emily, Poppy, Seth 

Mrs. Clarke and Mrs. 
Webster’s class 

William, Edie, Amelia-Rose, Matthew 

 
Safeguarding  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one 
of our Safeguarding Leads or email dsl@romanby.n-yorks.sch.uk. Our Designated Safeguarding Leads 
are Mr Foxwell and Miss Jenkins. 

 
 
 

              
RRSA:  Article 28 – We have the right to a good quality education. 

 

If you would like this information in another language or format please let us know. 

 
 


